
May 16, 2016                                                                                       Eighteenth Day 
          

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Ken Abrams, Dave Haugen 
and Merlin Bartz present.   
 

Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 
following vote: Ayes: Haugen, Bartz and Abrams. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent:  none 

 
Motion by Bartz, second by Abrams, carried to approve the May 9, 2016 board minutes and the agenda.   
 
Motion by Abrams, second by Bartz, carried to approve salary changes for Bryon Olson at $22.93/hour 

and David Reyerson at $22.93/hour as submitted by the sheriff’s department.      
 
Motion by Bartz, second by Abrams, carried to accept the Engineer’s Approximate Assessment Report 

from Bolton & Menk, Inc. for DD #18.         
 
Motion by Abrams, second by Bartz, carried to adjourn at 10:38 A.M.  The next meeting of the Board of 

Supervisors will be Monday, May 23, 2016 at 9:00 A.M. 
 
 
Jacki A. Backhaus, Auditor                   Dave Haugen, Chairperson 


